
From: pamela royston  
Sent: 30 July 2022 11:01 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref 2022/3107/T. Flat A 61 Belsize Park NW3 4EH 
 
Dear Camden Planning 
 
I live next door to no. 61 so our garden is adjacent to the great tree that you 
intend to demolish. 
 
You mention poisoning the stump. Will this poison damage the soil as  we 
would like to plant another tree on our side as soon as possible?  Will the soil 
need any treatment to prevent damage to existing plants nearby? 
 
Can you recommend what type of tree to plant as you have recently replaced 
several in this conservation area? 
 
Thankyou. 
 
Sincerely 
Pamela Royston 
 
 


